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SMART FAQ’s 

 

1. Where do we drop off/pick up? 
TO DROP OFF YOUR CHILD 

Parking is in the front of the building and you MUST walk your child in through the doors to the right of 

the main entrance. Do not park in the bus lanes. 

Please check your child in each day in the CAFETORIUM   

Their nametag will be out on the sign-in table for them. 

 

TO PICK UP YOUR CHILD you must come inside to the Cafetorium, sign the “sign out” sheet and exit 

through the same side entrance. 

 

2. What if someone else is coming for my child? 

If your child is NOT going home with you, you need to provide a note stating who is coming for your 

child.   

 

3. Can I drop my child off at the curb? 

No, You MUST come inside to drop off/pick up your child. 

 

4. Will there be a security guard on site? 

Yes.  We will have security guards on site during program hours. 

 

5. Is there “play” time? 

While every moment at SMART is “play”, we do provide some playground time so that we can run some 

energy off.   

 

6. Is there a snack or lunch break? 

There is ALWAYS time for snack usually at the start of the 2
nd

 and 3
rd

 periods of the day.  NO NUT 

PRODUCTS or foods manufactured in facilities where nuts are processed. 

 

7. What should my child wear to SMART? 

Appropriate warm weather clothing should be worn. Keep in mind that many of the classes are messy.  

Please send a smock labeled with your child’s name.  For safety reasons, please refrain from sending your 

child in flip flops. 

 

8. How does my child get from one class to the next? 

We employ student interns (high school students) who take the children from class to class and escort 

them to the bathroom.  No one goes unescorted. 

 

9. Who is that person with the camera? 

Newspaper reporters may occasionally visit the school to photograph children and publish articles dealing 

with the program activities.  Any parent who does not wish to have his/her child photographed or 

interviewed by local newspapers should indicate that preference in writing to the Program Site 

Coordinator or the Director of Summer Programs 

 

10. What happens on the last day? 

On the last day of each program we have a “showcase” so that you can see what the children have been 

doing.  We cut our regular day short so that there is time for parents/caregivers to enjoy both a display of 

all the artwork in various classes, as well as a short presentation from the performance classes in the 

cafetorium. 

 

11.What should we do if our child will miss part of SMART due other commitiments? 

Please inform the Program’s Site Supervisor if your child will be absent from SMART due to travel.  

Especially if he/she will miss the last day as this requires an early pack-up of all of their art work. 


